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	This daily update contains important information for community pharmacy teams, including details of the ongoing response to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

In today's update: C-19 Costs Claims virtual workshops; storage of LFD test kits; Patient Safety Group virtual conference recording; defect notice for Sevredol tablets.

COVID-19 Costs Claims online contractor workshops
PSNC will be holding two COVID-19 Cost Claim Workshops for community pharmacy contractors on Wednesday 14th July and Monday 2nd August at 7.30pm.

These 60-minute online events aim to help contractors to claim for the extra costs they incurred due to the COVID-19 pandemic and are part of PSNC’s programme of support on COVID cost claims.
During the workshops, PSNC’s CEO and Director of Pharmacy Funding will explain the deal reached with HM Government, describe the claims process, and work through some examples.
Register for one of these workshops

Read more about the deal and the support available from PSNC 

Storage of LFD test kits as the weather warms up
With much of the country likely to see considerably higher temperatures by the end of the week, community pharmacy contractors participating in the NHS community pharmacy COVID-19 lateral flow device distribution service (Pharmacy Collect) are reminded that test kits should be stored in a cool area (between 2°C and 30°C), away from direct sunlight, to preserve their integrity.

Find out more about storing LFD test kits 

Patient Safety Group virtual conference now on-demand
A recording of the Community Pharmacy Patient Safety Group virtual conference, which was held on 30th June, is now available to watch online. 
The conference examined key learnings and collaborative work from the Coronavirus pandemic, including how community pharmacies adapted to support patient safety and action to support colleagues' wellbeing.
Learn more about this virtual conference 

MHRA Class 4 Notice: Sevredol 10mg and 20mg tablets
Napp Pharmaceuticals Limited would like to notify pharmacy teams of an error regarding specific batches of Sevredol 10mg and 20mg tablets, sold and distributed in the UK.

This error relates to safety information missing from the Patient Information Leaflet (PIL) inside the affected batches. There is no risk to product quality due to this issue, and pharmacy teams are advised to exercise caution when dispensing the product and provide an updated PIL where possible.

View the full Medicines Notification
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